
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




 FCC Home | Search | RSS | Updates | E-Filing | Initiatives | Consumers | Find People


From: oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov
To: Certification
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 303790) (TCB)
Date: Wednesday, April 22, 2015 9:59:11 AM
Importance: High


Office of Engineering and Technology


 


Inquiry on 04/21/2015 :
Inquiry:
Hi Folks,


Silver Spring Networks has requested confidential treatment of internal photos for a PCII. The product is a
small transceiver located inside of an electric meter. The device is not a consumer product, and is not ever
sold or distributed to consumers.


Best Regards,


Bill Graff


FCC response on 04/22/2015
The confidentiality request is acceptable.


Attachment Details:
Confid Request
NDA


Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry System
to add any additional information pertaining to this inquiry.
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